
CITY OF VERMILION
NOTICE OF CIVIL SERVICE 

POLICE OFFICER ENTRANCE EXAMINATION

Public Notice is hereby given, by the Vermilion (Ohio) Civil Service Commission of an open competitive POLICE
OFFICER entrance Examination for full-time employment. 

Applicants must possess a high school diploma or GED and a valid state driver’s license, or another form of
government issued photo I.D.  

Applicants who receive a passing grade on the written examination and ranked high enough on the eligible list
for Police Officer and receive Civil Service Certification will be subject to a physical agility test administered
on a pass/fail basis based on the time, number of repetitions, etc. required for you to complete the test.

Lateral transfer credit for up to 5 years of full-time police service for the purposes of pay and vacation time will
be applied with a conditional offer of employment. 

Candidates achieving a minimum passing grade of 70% on the examination may be awarded extra credit for
prior  qualifying  military  service (DD214  or  equivalent),  post-secondary degree  (diploma  or  official  transcript),
and/or a current  OPOTC Certificate showing completion of the Ohio Peace Officer Basic Training Program
issued by exam date. It is your responsibility to provide the necessary documents to receive extra credit.  Valid
documentary proof must be filed with your application. Maximum extra credit awarded is 20%.

Applications  to take the examination are available  during normal  business hours at  the Vermilion Mayor’s
Office, 5511 Liberty Avenue, Vermilion, Ohio 44089 or online at www.vermilion.net (City Forms). Completed
and signed     applications with all documentation attached and a non-refundable $25 Processing Fee   (money
orders only payable  to City of Vermilion) must  be postmarked by April  3,  2019 and mailed    via U.S. Postal
Service  with  sufficient  postage:  to  the  Vermilion  Civil  Service  Commission,  Police  Officer  Entrance
Examinat  ion, 5511 Liberty Avenue, Vermilion, OH 44089.  NO   EXCEPTIONS.    

The examination to be held on Saturday, April 13, 2019, at 11:00 a.m. at Harbourtown Community Church,
873  State  Street,  Vermilion,  Ohio.  Applicants  must  show  valid  state  driver’s  license,  or  another  form
government issued photo I.D. to gain admittance to the test site. No documents will be accepted at the test site.
Calculators, cell phones, and smoking are not permitted at the test site.

AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER

________________________________________________________________________________________

VERMILION CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION

Submitted: 3/19/2019
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